
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week there has been a very festive feel at Preschool! The children that came last 
Friday afternoon had a wonderful time collecting the Noah’s Ark Christmas tree 
from the Garden shop on Kellaway Avenue. The children sang Christmas songs at 
the shop, chose the tree and then helped carry it  back to Pre-school. We decorated 
the tree together using decorations that the children made themselves using a variety 
of different materials.  

 

There has been so much imagination and creativity this week! We have been wrap-
ping presents, making glitter Christmas decorations, paper wreaths, Christingles and 
festive hand print pictures. Thank you to all the families that joined us for our 
Christingle event on Monday.  All children have had a chance to make one at Pre-
school this week and will be bringing them home to share with their families.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us next Tuesday 12th December for our Senso-
ry Christmas Stay and Play session. There 
will be a treasure trail, songs, crafts and re-
freshments. All family members are welcome 
to join us. Please let the Office know if you 
are planning to come along.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

 

8th December 2023  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187



